
 

                                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. PATRICK’S COLLEGE 
BROUGHSHANE ROAD 
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     Telephone: (02825) 656984 / 645059 

Facsimile: (02825) 655932 
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Principal: Dr M Knox B.A.(Hons) PGCE M.A. PhD PQH (N.I.) 

             

7th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Remote Learning for Year 8 

 

Learning Packs have been prepared for Year 8 students and will be available for collection from the school by either 

parents/guardians or Year 8 pupils on Monday next, 11th January as follows: 

 9.30 to 10.30am   8 Braid 

 11.00am to 12.00 midday  8 Foyle 

 1.00 to 2.00pm   8 Lagan 

We would ask you to bring a sturdy bag/carrier bag, as there is quite a lot of material to collect.  If you are not able to collect the 

pack on this day, please contact the school and we will make alternative arrangements with you. 

This work is for your child to complete during January, and we are asking for completed work to be returned when you come 

into school at the start of February to collect your child’s Chromebook.  From that point forward, work will be set for your child 

using Google Classroom and other online learning platforms. 

We will be in contact with Year 8 parents towards the end of this month about arrangements for the collection of the 

Chromebook.  I would ask parents who have not yet paid the £100 contribution towards their child’s Chromebook to please do 

so as soon as possible, so that we can release the Chromebook to your child at the start of February. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dr M Knox 

Principal 
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